Teacher’s Report - 9.5.2014

| have officially started teaching Czech classes in September 2013
and | can honestly say that the progress of our students is visible,
they are confident when greeting others, they can answer simple
question about themselves and can describe certain common objects
i.e. food, clothes and some parts of the house or classroom.

Our class is mixed as far as age and abilities of students. We have
established a certain routine that we try to follow every week.
Carpet session is followed by games, teaching activities and
individual work, which is recorded in their books. Having a book for
each student works well, because students, parents and the teacher
can observe and judge the progression of the learning. These work
books could be also use as a learning tool at home.

Our lessons also include traditional Czech and Slovak customs, such
as painting eggs for Easter, learning a variety of traditional songs and
national poems. In the near future we will also start preparing
ourselves for next year’s Multicultural Festival, where we are hoping
to present our school with some dancing and songs.
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